
 
 

Alectra Utilities Corporation 
2185 Derry Road West, Mississauga, ON  L5N 7A6  |  t 905 273 7425 alectrautilities.com 

November 12, 2018  
 
BY RESS AND COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
26th Floor, Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli; 
 
 
RE:  ALECTRA UTILITIES – ANNUAL FILING UNDER BOARD-APPROVED CUSTOM 
INCENTIVE RATE SETTING (“CIR”) AND INCENTIVE REGULATION MECHANISM (“IRM”) 
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2019 (EB-2018-0016) — PROCEDURAL ORDER #3 
 
On November 9, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued Procedural Order (“PO”) #3 
regarding Alectra Utilities’ electricity distribution rate application for rates and other charges 
effective January 1, 2019. 
 
In the PO, the OEB bifurcated the Annual Filing and IRM-related adjustments and other matters. 
 
In its application, at Exhibit 1, Tab 1, Schedule 1, page 15, lines 3-5, Alectra Utilities had requested 
that its EDR be set as interim, in the event that the final rate order was either not available or 
could not be implemented prior to January 1, 2019.  Alectra Utilities is concerned that this may be 
the case regarding the 2019 EDR. 
 
Consequently, Alectra Utilities reiterates its request that the EDR be declared interim effective 
January 1, 2019, as necessary, if the preceding approvals cannot be issued by the OEB in time 
to implement final rates effective January 1, 2019. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
 
 
cc: Crawford Smith, Torys 
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